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Outreach Ministry 

Outreach Events in March: 

Standing Meetings: Mon.—Epiphany Job 
Networking at 7 p.m. in the PAC; Tues.—
Respect Life Rosary at 10 a.m.  

17th: New Walking through Grief  Session 
@ 7 p.m. 

17th: Gift of Marriage @ 7:45 p.m. 

24th: Second Family Meeting @ 9:30 
a.m. 

24th: Respect Life Meeting @ 7:00 p.m. 

24th: Walking through Grief @ 7 p.m. 

25th: Easter Egg Workshop @ 9:45 a.m. 

See www.epiphanycatholic.org for details.  

                           New Class Starting  
                      Walking Through Grief 
Whether your loss is recent or in the past we will walk the grief journey with 

you.  This nine week support ministry with topics that are DVD lead and 
independent of each other starts March 17th at 7p.m. in the Den of the 

PAC.  Contact Michelle at  
epiphanychurchhelp2grieve@gmail.com. 

Clinic Care Kits  
befitting those in need 

We need travel and full size per-
sonal care items such as tooth-
brushes, toothpaste, shampoo, 
soap, deodorant, and razors do-
nated.  Please deliver them to 
the outreach center or leave in the collection box by 
the Church office.  We will make kits in April that in-
clude the donated personal care items that will be 
distributed to the clinics assisting the poor in the 
Katy area.   

Will you not watch one hour 
with me?  

Matthew 26:40  

Candy Is Needed 

Candy is needed for Easter Eggs that will 
be donated to a sister Par-
ish.  They will be having 
hunts after all of their 
Masses.  Any kind of candy 
that fits in regular egg size 
is appreciated, please drop 
it in our Outreach Donation 

Bins in the loggia or drop them off at the 
Outreach Center.  Come join us in the Out-
reach office to fill our eggs on March 25th at 
9:45 a.m. 

Gift of Marriage 
March 17th @ 7:45 p.m. in PAC 

New time same day 

Marriage need a boost, or can 
you share what’s worked for 
yours?  Then, experience “The 
Gift of Marriage” on the Third 
Tuesday of the month at 7:45 pm in the PAC 
with other married parishioners, including the 
facilitator, Richard Yohr, LPC.  Call Outreach 
at 832-772-0306 with questions. 
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Faith Formation 

Adult Confirmation Preparation 
Preparation for the Sacra-
ment of Confirmation for 
adults will begin with an on-
site day retreat on Satur-
day, April 11 from 9 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m., followed by six 
Thursday evening classes 

from 7—9 p.m. beginning April 16 through May 
21. Participants must be at least 18 years old 
and not presently in high school.  
An initial interview is necessary. Contact 
louann@epiphanycatholic.org or call 281-578-
8271, ext. 283. 

Called To Be Mom: Join us from 9:30—
Noon on March 18, in the Parish Activity Center. 
The Called to Be Mom group will view the DVD, “A 
Biblical Walk Through the Mass,” Part II. Contact 
ctbm.epiphany@gmail.com for more information. 

Tuesday Morning Scripture Study:  
From 10:00 until 11:00 a.m. on 
Tuesdays, upstairs in the PAC. 
Contact 
louann@epiphanycatholic.org 
for more information. 

With the dissipation of the 
catechumenate’s energy since 
almost everyone was born into 
the Church, Lent began to be 
seen more as a preparation to 

follow the Passion of Christ with devotion. In the 
city of Rome, creative spirits settled on 
“stational churches” as a way of keeping the ener-
gy flowing. Everyone would be directed to a cer-
tain “station” each day, and the name of that 
church provided a theme for the liturgy. So, for 
example, on certain Saturdays in Lent, everything 
centered on the church of St. Vitale. Now, this 
poor fellow had been thrown into a hole and cov-
ered in stones at his martyrdom, so the readings 
recalled Joseph thrown down the well by his 
brothers, and the wicked servants killing the son 
of the owner of the vineyard. Gradually, travelers 
to Rome noted the celebration and worked it into 
liturgical schedules back home. Eventually, calen-
dars everywhere bore the curious footnote on a 
Lenten Saturday: “Station S. Vitale.” This served 
the priority of getting ready to hear the Passion 
fairly well, but was hardly satisfactory for Lent’s 
baptismal character. Now, at last, our liturgy is 
reorganized to serve the deepest level of our tra-
dition exceedingly well. Lent, once again, is all 
about baptism. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

VIRTUS REFRESHER 

Keeping the Promise Alive (VIRTUS Re-
fresher) will be held on Thursday, April 16 from 
7:00—8:30 p.m. in the PAC. A valid ID must be 
presented at check-in. No late admittance. No 
Walk-ins! Preregistration is required at http://
www.virtus.org Contact 
louann@epiphanycatholic.org for  username, pass-
word and registration instructions or call 281-578
-8271. KPA is required for all volunteers who at-
tended the original VIRTUS: Protecting God’s 
Children in 2010 or before.  

PRAY FOR all adults and 
young people who are pre-
paring for full initiation into 
the Catholic Church, in par-
ticular those who participate 
in  Epiphany’s RCIA (Rite of Christian In-
itiation of Adults) and RCIA adapted for 
children processes. Their photos and/or 
names are located outside the sacristy.  

Treasures from  
our Tradition 
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Children’s Faith Formation Epiphany Youth Ministry 

GOD UPHOLDS ME 

I take for my sureties: The power of 
God to guide me, the might of God to 
uphold me, the wisdom of God to 
teach me, the eye of God to watch 
over me, the ear of God to hear me, 
the word of God to give me speech, 

the hand of God to protect me, the way of God to go 
before me, the shield of God to shelter me. 
—St. Patrick 

LAST CALL FOR 8th Grade Retreat 
at Camp Allen!  Registration is $100!  
Parental Consent and medical liabil-
ity forms can be turned in to the 
parish office. 

NO Faith Formation! 
Spring Break (March 8-15) 

Classes resume Tuesday, March 17. 
 

Operation Rice Bowl. Remem-
ber to return your bowl to faith for-
mation class the week after Easter!  
Thank you for your generosity in 
mind, body and spirit!  

Calling all Parishioners! 
Let’s Plan the End of the Year Picnic- 
THE EPIPHANIC!  Sunday, May 3 after the 11:30 
AM Mass till 3 PM on Epiphany’s softball field.  
Get involved!  Email Beth Harvey at bhar-
vey@epiphanycatholic.org or call her at 281-578-
8271.  She is waiting to get you involved!  Lots of 
booths to take charge!  More information to 
come.   

The dates for Vacation Bible School 
(VBS)---June 22-26, 2015. Calling all sta-
tion leaders!  If you have led or would like 
to lead a station for Vacation Bible School 
Contact Stephanie Brierty 
(Stephanie.Brierty@gmail.com) to get this 
year’s program moving forward.  Our 
Theme: Everest, Conquering Challenges 

with God’s Mighty Power.  Registration begins at 
the Epiphanic, Sunday, May 3, 2015.  

V 
B 
S 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY  
 MARCH 17 
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